Ben Whatley
TOPSHAM
LD 511

I live on and own a farm business in Topsham, and I urge the Transportation
Committee to vote in support of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn
would connect to the proposed Merrymeeting Trail (which passes by our farm) and be
good for business. The more extensive the network of trails is, the greater effect it can
have on the economy, tourism, climate and public health. Please vote “ought to pass"



